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THE LOUNGE     

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
We hope everyone has a good Christmas and a 
blessed New Year and is able to be with family or 
friends during the season.   
 

Send Volunteer hours to Deanna 
Jordan at:   

jordandeanna@sbcglobal.net  by 
December 13th.  Deanna has to 
report the hours to TRTA. Thank 
you for all your hard work. 

HELEN’S HEALTHY LIVING TIPS 

Imbibe & eat intelligently on special 
occasions.                                                   

 

Volunteers are needed to deliver the Senior News to the Hunt and Ingram area.  If you are 
willing to help, call Linda Seymour at 830-739-3034. This is vital to our unit, they pay us. 

 Thank you for your help. 

Save the Date 

Next meeting :  January 17th 

Game Day 

Bring your own favorite game 

Enjoy getting together and having fun. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON — 13th 

If you signed up and paid for the Christmas 

Luncheon, don’t forget it is December 13th at 
the Dietert Center.  Come at 11:15 for fellow-
ship , food. and entertainment.   

Note the change from our usual 3rd Monday to 
the 2nd Monday due to Christmas week. 

Bring a can of food for CAM. 


